
 

NOTICE 
 

UNAUTHORISED PARKING OF VEHICLES IN  WILLINGDON ISLAND 

In order to prevent unauthorised parking of vehicles on the roads of 

Willingdon Island, No Parking sign boards have been  exhibited at both the 

toll gates and Cochin Port Trust started locking of vehicle which are found 

parked at unauthorised places from December 2019 onwards.  

Offenders will be levied a fine of  Rs.10,000/-per vehicle.   

Sd/-   
Chief Mechanical Engineer 

(20.01.2020)  


